
 
University Elementary 

Monday Minute - April 23, 2020 
  
 

1. Stay Strong with E-Learning 
2. 2020-2021 Enrollment/Transfer Requests 
3. Teacher Appreciation Yard Sign Orders due Friday 
4. End of Year Housekeeping TBD 
5. 6th Grade Promotion 
6. 2020 Census and Public Education 

  

1. We only have two weeks of e-learning left!  I encourage you to make sure your 
children are staying up to date with their work as best they can.  It could get easy 
at this point to start easing off or even quit all together.  The instruction that has 
been put together for your children is not busy work - it is content they need to 
find success next year.  Take math for example... The instruction that is taking 
place right now must be addressed because it will be built upon in the Fall.  So, 
please, help your child to find that "extra gear" for these last two weeks of 
e-learning.  

2. I had a couple families ask if current students need to enroll for 2020-2021 if they 
are coming back to University.  The answer is yes.  When you register, you will 
go in to double check some important information for the year. Also, there are 
yearly forms that must be completed (ex. medical forms, emergency contacts, 
etc).  Also, don't forget that you must complete a transfer request yearly if you 
are on transfer. Attached is the PDF I shared out last week with directions for 
registration/enrollment and transfer requests.  

3.  Don't forget to order your Teacher Appreciation Yard Sign by noon on Friday, 
April 24th via this link.  The cost is $10 and you can pick them up on May 1st.  
https://forms.gle/vTd1U1TWxBcQP6Xs7 

4. We continue to keep an eye on the governor's stay at home order.  This does 
have an impact on some of the housekeeping items for the end of the year. 
When we have more information, as a district, I will communicate with you how 

 

https://forms.gle/vTd1U1TWxBcQP6Xs7
https://forms.gle/vTd1U1TWxBcQP6Xs7


we will handle things like library book returns, iPad returns, handing out 
yearbooks, return of personal student items, medication, etc.  Please stay tuned.  

5. We are working on 6th grade promotion plans.  Please stay tuned as I will be 
sending a specific email to 6th grade families, as will the classroom teachers. 
Again, we are waiting to see how some dominoes fall with the governor's stay at 
home order before we can commit to any specific dates/times.  

6. Please, take the time to log on and complete the Census process for your family! 
It only takes about 10-15 minutes.   ​Visit the following link on our MCCSC site​ to 
learn more about the Census and how it impacts public education as well as to 
access the link to COMPLETE the census.   

 
 

 

   

Follow us on Twitter 
@universityelem 

Like us on Facebook 
  University Elementary 

Visit our webpage 
    ​https://www.mccsc.edu/university 
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